
STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, February 6, 1969

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY
?,The kingdom of heaven is of the childlike, of those who are easy to please, 
who love and give pleasure.” — Across the Plains.

KING’S TEENS
If you have signed up to help at the King’s Teens Valentine Banquet as 
waiters or waitresses, meet in front of Perks Hall at 3:30 Friday, February 
6. Also Counselors wishing complimentary tickets for unsaved teenagers 
may pick them up in the Office.

CAN YOU LEND A HAND?
Helpers are needed the weekends of February 22-23 and March 1-2 to distribute 
literature publicizing the beginning of the church in Federal V/ay. See 
Darrell Wood of the Evangelism MIG if you can help.

FROM THE REGISTRAR’S OFFICE
Spring Quarter Registration for students now on campus is February 17-25• 
Conference sign-ups with advisors will be scheduled Monday, February lA.
Those NOT planning to continue beyond the V/inter Quarter, should file a 
Notice of Discontinuance with the Registrar.

BOX LUNCH SOCIAL
It is the privilege of the AWS to again sponsor a Box Lunch Social February 
12 in the Cafeteria. This is their endeavor to raise money for missionary 
projects. The ladies are to group-pack their lunches in threes and wrap 
them fancy. Whoever buys the box, shares the lunch with you. Watch the 
signs for the time.

CHILDREN’S WORKERS, ATTENTION PLEASE!
If you are interested in or are now working in Children’s Churches please 
meet in C-3 during Chapel, Thursday, February 13.

FROM THE BUSINESS OFFICE
Friday, February 7 is the due date for the second payment on the deferred 
pay plan. Those living on campus should have a maximum current balance of 
$150; off-campus, $70.00. Special arrangement must be made with the Business 
Manager if this schedule is not met.


